St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

18th October 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Kingswood Outdoor Activity Centre – Tuesday 7th November 2023

On **Tuesday 7th November 2023**, Year Three will be visiting Kingswood Outdoor Activity Centre. The trip will be during normal school hours. The cost of this trip is £23.75 which school have subsidised by £3.75 per child leaving £20.00 per child payable by parents to cover admission and coach travel. Please provide consent and payment via the Gateway app.

If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, school have used Pupil Premium Funding to reduce the cost by a further £5.00 per child to £15.00.

Children should wear their school uniform and will need a waterproof coat. They will also need a packed lunch and drink in a lightweight backpack (no sweets, fizzy drinks or items obviously containing nuts please). If your child is entitled Free School Meals, school can provide a packed lunch – please order this via the Gateway app by Friday 3rd November.

*Please note: consent must be received to enable your child to take part in this visit. If there are any personal circumstances relating to this trip, please inform the school office. Payment is voluntary however, if sufficient funds are not received, the trip may be cancelled.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L. Davis-Powell

(Deputy Headteacher)







